Welcome to first grade! My name is Mrs. Saleeba and I will be your teacher this year! I am so excited to be starting this school year in first grade with you!

I hope you had an amazing summer vacation! I had a fantastic summer! I did so many fun things this summer. My family spent a lot of time together. We went on lots of day trips. I also spent a lot of time outside at the pool with my family and friends! Here are a few more of my favorite things:

Food-Cheeseburgers!
Candy- Snickers and Reese's Peanut Butter Cups
Color-Purple, Teal and Coral
Season-Summer, I LOVE the beach!
Sports Team- Philadelphia Eagles
Hobby- I LOVE LOVE LOVE to play soccer
Flower-Lily
Place-Florida



It is exciting to think that the first day of school is right around the corner! I look forward to getting to know you and all of your favorites this year! This year we will practice our reading skills, learn math facts, become young authors, make new friends and so much more!

I look forward to meeting you in September. We are going to have a great year! Enjoy the rest of your summer, and I will see you soon!

Love, Mrs. Saleeba